
NOTICE

REGARDING CONTRIBUTION OF 50% ALL INDIA QUOTA SEATS FROM

NEWLY SANCTIONED PG SEATS

Please refer to MCC notice dated 04.04.2014 on the above mentioned subject.

The notice dated 04.04.2014 stands withdrawn. Director / Dean/ Principal of all

participating Medical and Dental colleges are now requested to contribute 50%

seats from newly sanctioned PG seats for academic year 2014-15, immediately on

receipt of Letter of Permission (LOP) from Central Government (Ministry of Health

& family Welfare, Government of India) for inclusion of these seats for Round 3 of

All India Quota Counseling 2014 through online submission as per the following

procedure:

PROCEDURE FOR CONTRIBUTION OF 50% ALL INDIA QUOTA SEATS

FROM NEWLY SANCTIONED PG SEATS

1. Please logon to Intramcc website through institute login Admin user name

and password.

2. From home page select -> “Available activities” -> “Select Activities (for

contribution of 50% AIQ from Newly Sanctioned Seats only)”.

3. Select “Institute Branch Add/Update” -> Select the Course (degree and/or

Diploma

4. Select “Institute Seats Information” -> then fill-up details of newly

sanctioned seats in columns available.

5. Please save the information (do not freeze at this stage unless it is verified

checked by the Dean/Principal).



6. Select “Manage Institute Seats Information Report” . Take a print out get it

verified / checked. Once satisfied then freeze the information and take

printout, get it signed, write name and designation of the Head of the

institution. Put Official seal and please send this information (Scanned

letter duly signed) by email, on email id adgme-mcc@nic.in and a copy to

email id adgme@nic.in . Please send original letter by speed post to

Assistant Director General (ME), Room Number 352, A-Wing, Nirman

Bhawan, Maulana Azad Road, New Delhi – 110011.

7. Please do not furnish information about seats already contributed earlier

before, Round 1 (and already included for Round 1 and 2 of All India

Quota PG Counseling 2014).

Notice posted on 09.04.2014.


